Town oF MILFORD, MIASSACHUSETTS

PARK COMMISSION

August 8, 2022

The Milford Park Commission met Monday, August 8, 2022 at 4:00PM at Milford Town Hall Room 14 The
following members were present: Joseph Arcudi, Paul Braza, Scott Crisafulli, and Parks Administrator James
Asam, were present. Public attendees were Jamie Wheelock

Agenda
CALL MEETING TO ORDER

Joseph Arcudi called the meeting to order at 4:02 pm.
Meeting Agenda

1L Discuss ACCIDENT AT DRAPER PARK AND PROCESS MOVING FORWARD FOR DAMAGE,
Damaged tree will be replaced with the same exact tree that was there. The replacement tree was covered
by insurance.

II. Progress at Town Park Rain Gardens-steps being taken going forward
Parks will hand water the trees and bushes Bartlett will come treat trees in the fall.
Gardens will be fenced in

III. Continued Work on the Bike Trail

Clean up continues between the Senior Center to Barber shop. The Parks Department is working in
sections. We will be renting a machine and sharing the cost with the schools for some of the brush clean up. Jim
is looking to hire a company to come in and clean up the over growth along the Bike Trail.

IV. Discuss Work at the Annex

4 out of 11 of the sprinkler zones are not working and Aeration water has been turned off due to drought.
The field to be top dressed and seeded. We are working on fencing around the field, same fencing as what is
used on the bike trail will be used at the Annex
VI.  Additional approval needed for Plains Park repairs

Weston Sampson quote for cap repair services for Plains Park, will take about 2-3 weeks for repair.
Motion to approve the quote for repairs made by Paul Braza Second by, Scott Crisafulli, Unanimous

VII. Present invitation from Legion Club to attend opening Ceremonies of State Tournament

Jim presented a letter inviting the commissioners to attend the opening ceremonies on July 23rd for
opening night of the State Tournament held at Fino Field. On behalf of the Commissioners Joe and Jim accepted
the invitation and will attend.

VIII. Other Business- Commissioners Request- Public invitation to speak
1. Juan Ruales asked if it would be possible to make one of the Town Park Tennis courts a Futsal Court.
The double tennis court will be all sports court, street hockey, futsal and basketball.
2. Jamie Wheelock wanted to know why the lights aren’t working at the Town Park.

3. Jamie Wheelock asked if the Parks department can unlock the fence in between the tennis courts.
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